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July 29, 2021 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC and MAIL DELIVERY 
Dianne Martin, Chairwoman 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
 Re: Docket No. DW 20-112  

Abenaki Water Company, Inc. – Permanent Rate Proceeding 
Commitment on Abenaki Rate Request 
 

Dear Chairwoman Martin: 
 
On July 29, 2021, in Docket No. DW 21-090, the joint applicants filed their intent to 
commit to a rate case that would be based on a test year of 12-months post Commission 
approval of the acquisition in DW 21-090.  Because that commitment to refile a rate case 
affects the water systems in this instant proceeding, I am filing a copy of that commitment 
in this proceeding.  Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
       Very Truly Yours, 

       
              
       Marcia A. Brown 
 
 
Enclosure: Joint Petitioners Commitment to Abenaki Rate Case 
cc: Docket-Related Service List DW 20-112 


